
The SENIA Connection

 

EARCOS/SENIA (ETC 2018) Highlights:  
 
ETC 2018, the second joint conference SENIA has had with EARCOS, took 
place on March 28-31, 2018.  This year’s attendance of 1200+ delegates 
sent a clear message – SENIA/EARCOS has become the “go-to” 
conference to network and learn about best practice strategies and 
interventions to support the learning differences of ​all ​students. 
 
In Asia we are seeing a movement towards inclusion and many 
international schools in the region have embarked on this journey to 
become more inclusive. As schools and organizations recognize that all 
children can and should be educated in an inclusive setting, SENIA is 
committed to providing resources, support, and connections for both the 
educators working with the children and their families. Working together we 
can and will create a more inclusive world for the children and adolescents 
with whom we all work with and support. - ​(Excerpt from Kathryn Balsamo’s 
welcome address. To hear the full speech, ​click here​) 
 
SENIA would like to thank all of our members who took the time to prepare 
presentation workshops for this conference. Part of what makes SENIA so 
special is that we learn from our members. As special educators and 
families in international schools, our needs are different than those in our 
home countries. Our members are our experts, and we are very grateful for 
such expertise. 
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KQK6nHObuFM


 

  
  

SENIA Board (Karli Koning, Tanya Farrol, Freddie Wagner, Lori Boll, Uwe Maurer, Brenda Deen, 
Kathryn Balsamo & Priscilla Leighton) with EARCOS Director, Dr. Dick Krajczar 

 
 
 

SENIA Award Winner, Dr. Toh with 
SENIA Awards Coordinator, Tanya 
Farrol and SENIM Board Member, Lin 
Loh Khuan. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SENIA Board Member, Uwe Maurer with 
Dr. Stephen Shore, and Pilar Prus, SENIA 
TR Grace International School.  
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